
                                5th June 2018 
Dear Parent 
 

The Month of June is dedicated to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 
Y1P Class Assembly 
Please join our Y1P children as they lead our collective worship on Friday, 8th June.  Assembly begins at 
9:15am.  All welcome. 
 

Friday 8th June – Feast of the Sacred Heart: 
On this special and most beautiful feast, we invite our junior children to attend the 8:30am Mass.  Staff 
will be in the church ready to greet them. Please think about attending to give honour to Jesus on this 
feast. 

 

 
RIP Noel Smith 
Noel, our cleaner of many years, will be laid to rest today. May God have mercy on his soul. 
 
Dinner Money  
Dinner money for next half term is £78.20 – cheques payable via the School Gateway. If your Y6 child is 
going to Lourdes, the amount is reduced to £69.00.  Thank you.  
 
School Flooding: 
You may be aware that there is a musty smell in school due to the terrible flooding that took place just 
after we broke up from school.    Mr Reid, Mr Blaney and Mr Jordan worked really hard on the Sunday to 
get rid of the excess water and to prevent any serious damage to the school.  My thanks to them all for 
their diligence and commitment. 
 
Lunch Box Shelves: 

Mr Reid has been busy over half term installing shelving for the children’s lunchboxes. 
The idea is to help the children’s lunchtime (for those who bring in packed lunches) to be 
more organised and reduce congestion – the new shelving will certainly assist in this.    
We request that an ice pack be provided in the lunch box to keep your child’s food fresh 
in this warmer weather - we know that many parents do this already. Thank you.  

 
Dates for this half term: 
6th June  Reception: Safari Park  
2nd July   Y5&6: Blackwell   Outdoor 

Pursuits Centre  
4th July   Y1:  Think Tank   
6th July  Y3&4:  Blackwell Outdoor 

Pursuits Centre     
12th July   KS2 Performance (1) 
 

 
13th July   KS2 Performance (2) 
13th July   End of Year Reports  
17th July Parent Meeting – optional 

for parents (in the hall from 
3:40pm to 5:00pm) 

20th July  End of year/ Leavers’ 
Mass at 9:30 in the Church  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
H M Cusack, Headteacher 
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